
 
CLINIC CLOSURE 

CORONAVIRUS 
 

With the current situation regarding COVID-19, the Ordre des Dentistes 
du Québec has order that from Monday March 16th for a least 14 days 
all preventive and non-urgent appointments be reported in the future. 
This situation will be revaluated in the future with the evolution of the 
situation. 

The clinic will be closed but we will be available to receive emergencies. 
By emergency, we mean those to deal with an important infection, 
important pain or a trauma that necessitate immediate care. When a 
patient will call to the clinic for emergency care, a dentist will discuss 
with him on the phone and evaluate if he needs to see the patient at 
the clinic or if it can be resolve over the phone. 

All other appointments need to be postponed. Please call to the clinic 
at 514-499-0984 in case of emergency. Follow our Website, Facebook 
page and the message on the answering machine at the clinic for 
further information. 

We recommend to all our clients and friends to stay at home and 
practice social distancing. If you develop symptoms don’t go directly at 
the hospital but call 1-877-644-4545 and you will be directed to a 
screening center. 

 


